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In the beginning of April 2016 Swissfluid AG started with the restoration of the headquarter in Switzerland.  

Due to the bad weather during spring 2016 the planned finish of the work in the beginning of October was 

rescheduled to November. Nevertheless, we had an inauguration party in October 2016 together with all 

the staff members and tenants.  

A new outside insulation, including new windows, was placed on the complete production hall. The roof is 

now protected and isolated according to the latest standard. At the same time, we mounted a photovoltaic 

system which was put into operation on 25th August 2016, with a performance of 29.58kWp/30kVA. Energy 

reduction and increased comfort in work environment was the goal for the members of the management.  

This was the first batch of the renovation work. As next steps, we will get a new building inscription, new 

pavement and signs on the parking lot and new windows for the office building. You will hear and see more 

at the given time on this site.  
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